
  

MODERN SLAVERY STATEMENT 

OUR COMPANY 

Moorcroft Debt Recovery Ltd (Moorcroft) is a limited company registered in England & Wales 

(registered number 1703704) and is based in the UK providing debt recovery services from three 

offices in Stockport.  

 

OUR SUPPLY CHAINS 

Moorcroft is committed to preventing acts of modern slavery and human trafficking from occurring 

within its business and supply chain, and imposes the same high standards on its suppliers. 

 

As we are engaged in the provision of financial services our supply chain is relatively straightforward 

with all our goods and services being supplied from the UK and European Union. 

 

OUR POLICIES ON SLAVERY AND HUMAN TRAFFICKING 

We also consider several of our other policies to be relevant to this area, including our Whistle 

Blowing Policy, Corporate Responsibility Policy and our Equality Policy. We have incorporated Anti-

Slavery information into our Corporate Responsibility Policy. 

 

DUE DILIGENCE PROCESS FOR SLAVERY AND HUMAN TRAFFICKING 

Moorcroft does not believe that there are risk areas where there is a likely potential for slavery. We 

do not consider that we operate in a high risk sector because of the nature of our business as a debt 

recovery agency.  

 

We do however regularly evaluate the nature and extent of its exposure to the risk of modern 

slavery occurring in our supply chain and will investigate any potential risks as appropriate.  

 

TRAINING 

We have updated our Corporate Responsibility Policy to include information regarding Modern 

Slavery. Policy reading is compulsory for all members of staff but this will be particularly relevant to 

those involved in recruiting and procurement so they are able to identify risk factors, understand the 

implication and assist us with implementing the Anti-Slavery policy effectively.  

 

 

 

This statement is made in accordance with section 54(1) of the Modern Slavery Act and constitutes 

our slavery and human trafficking statement. This statement has been approved by Moorcroft’s 

board of directors and is reviewed annually.  


